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KEAN members are very proud of the 2019 officials. You 
worked very hard as a team and took KEAN to a new heights. 
Congratulations to each one of you for your hard work. Well 

done!!! 
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Newsletter Chairman - K. J. Gregory: kjgregory@optonline.net 

 

Beena  Jain—Treasurer 

  Neena Sudhir—General Secretary 

   Merry Jacob—President 

FAMILY NIGHT 2019 

Shaji  Kuriakose—2020 Board of Trustees’ Chairman.  

Handing over / Taking over Meeting: 
Handing  over  / Taking over meeting was held on February 2nd, 2020 at 

Adaraka Indian Kitchen, Suffern, New York. All committee chairpersons 

shared their goals and vision for the year 2020 

Upcoming Event 
KEAN’S CHARITY PROGRAMS 
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